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Kate Hudson’s fiancé and lead singer of the band Muse, Matthew

Bellamy threw a surprise party for her 34th birthday. According
to UsMagazine.com, the party was held at a friend’s place in
New York City’s West Village neighborhood. “Kate loves to
dance and she was just really happy talking to everyone,” a
source reveals. “She looked beautiful and beaming in a tight
metallic dress.”

How do you surprise your partner on his or her birthday?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Your partner’s birthday is coming up and you want to make the
occasion special for them. Cupid is here to show you how:

1. Pop the question: You and your love have been dating for
almost two years and have begun talking about marriage. With
your partner’s birthday coming up, now’s the time to buy that
ring. Surprise her in front of all her friends by proposing on
her birthday. She will love the romantic gesture–and will
especially love sharing the moment with the people closest to
her.

2. Special gift: For your partner’s birthday, get him/her a
big present they are sure to squeal about in excitement. Buy
concert tickets to their favorite band–get them a smaller
present to throw them off at first. Wait a few minutes before
giving them the tickets. They will love the anticipation–and
of course the present as well.

3. Vacation: What better way to celebrate a birthday than on a
beach with your love? Throw your partner a small surprise
party a week early and reveal to him then that you planned a
week long trip to The Bahamas for the actual day. He will love
the big gesture and appreciate your efforts.

How did you surprise your partner on his/her birthday? Share
below.


